
Project Update: September 2018 

I would like to share with you that I am doing a course about environmental education 
given by SEMA (State Department of Environment and Natural Resources) at FSN ONF 
Brasil, the place I am doing the fieldwork. It is being really interesting because in the 
class there are members of local indigenous groups, rural residents (from the 
settlement nearby), local teachers and students, members of local government and 
harvesters. So, I am learning a lot of the local issues. I am having a great experience. 
 I also want to ask you if you can change the name of the place I am working on 
"Fazenda São Nicolau" to “Fazenda São Nicolau ONF Brasil". The second name is more 
recognized for them. The ONF Brasil is the owner of Fazenda Nicolau and, they have 
an important role in the socio-environmental issues of this region. 

I will probably be part of a group from ONF Brasil that is going to give talks about 
environmental education in a local indigenous tribe next month. 


